TechOps <techops@serrc.org> INU, NOV Z, ZUZ3 at IU.U9 AIVI Hey All, The oldest server, Walrus, is ready to be decommissioned. It's no longer running any services and is from 2014. Talked to the team and have an idea on how to get rid of it. Would you all be open to donating it to another school district we work with? They don't have a server of this class so could benefit from it. They would pay for the shipping of course. If this is overstepping, please accept our apologies. Thanks, Brian TechOps AK Email and IM techops@serrc.org Voice only (907) 433-7433 Txt only (937) 969-0661 On Mon, Jan 31, 2022 at 7:07 AM TechOps <techops@serrc.org> wrote: [Quoted text hidden] Thu, Nov 2, 2023 at 10:18 AM Taw Lindsey <tlindsey@aisdk12.org> To: TechOps <techops@serrc.org> Cc: Ashley Scott <ascott@aisdk12.org>, Cameron Benson <cbenson@aisdk12.org> We are open to the idea, but need to go through our policy process and get Board approval. Which district and what is the approximate value? Also, how long have we had the server? Thank you Taw [Quoted text hidden] Thu, Nov 2, 2023 at 10:39 AM TechOps <techops@serrc.org> To: Taw Lindsey <tlindsey@aisdk12.org> Cc: Ashley Scott <ascott@aisdk12.org>, Cameron Benson <cbenson@aisdk12.org> Taw, Thank you for this. The district is Kake City School District. The value is difficult to assess since the build is custom and contains disparate components. It was purchased in 2017 for \$4400. The main CPU is about \$80. Its storage card is \$140, etc. A generous estimate might be half, \$2200. -Brian TechOps AK Email and IM techops@serrc.org Voice only (907) 433-7433 Txt only (937) 969-0661

[Quoted text hidden]

Taw Lindsey <tlindsey@aisdk12.org>

To: TechOps <techops@serrc.org>
Cc: Ashley Scott <ascott@aisdk12.org>, Cameron Benson <cbenson@aisdk12.org>

We'll make it happen. Our Board meeting is on Nov 21st.

Thanks,

Taw

[Quoted text hidden]

Thu, Nov 2, 2023 at 11:02 AM